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Charlie Noble, former coast-guard-officer-turned-marine-PI, is back. This time, he is hot on the trail of a
human trafficking scheme that begins in Mexico...and ends in murder.

Still reeling from the untimely death of his wife, Charlie begins to warm to the idea of a second chance at
true love with new girlfriend Kate Sullivan. These plans are quickly docked when boating friends Marvin
and Angela Baynes come to him with a horrifying discovery—the body of an unidentified young woman
impaled on the flukes of their boat anchor. The Bayneses themselves lost a child years ago. No stranger to
loss, Charlie finds it impossible not to help them—even though it could mean putting his new romance in
jeopardy.

Charlie enlists a friend, Raven, a Native American salvage diver. Together, the pair plunge beneath the
waters of Puget Sound to seek out any clues about the identity of the dead woman and how she wound up
there. But they find more bodies instead—all young, all female, all Hispanic. Soon Charlie finds himself
navigating a course that leads him through the choppy waters of transporting human cargo, and right into the
seedy underworld of the Northwest’s sex trade.

With its fresh, nautical flavor, riveting mystery, and incredible depth of humanity, Precious Cargo is a
winner from Clyde Ford that is truly unique—and compulsively readable.
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From reader reviews:

Hans Diaz:

What do you about book? It is not important to you? Or just adding material when you require something to
explain what the ones you have problem? How about your spare time? Or are you busy man? If you don't
have spare time to accomplish others business, it is make one feel bored faster. And you have free time?
What did you do? Every individual has many questions above. They must answer that question simply
because just their can do which. It said that about publication. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is
appropriate. Because start from on pre-school until university need this Precious Cargo to read.

Tammy Jones:

Now a day folks who Living in the era everywhere everything reachable by match the internet and the
resources within it can be true or not need people to be aware of each information they get. How a lot more
to be smart in acquiring any information nowadays? Of course the reply is reading a book. Reading through a
book can help people out of this uncertainty Information mainly this Precious Cargo book because this book
offers you rich info and knowledge. Of course the knowledge in this book hundred per-cent guarantees there
is no doubt in it as you know.

Eric Kinlaw:

Reading can called head hangout, why? Because while you are reading a book specially book entitled
Precious Cargo your brain will drift away trough every dimension, wandering in every aspect that maybe
unidentified for but surely might be your mind friends. Imaging every word written in a guide then become
one web form conclusion and explanation that maybe you never get previous to. The Precious Cargo giving
you yet another experience more than blown away your head but also giving you useful details for your
better life with this era. So now let us present to you the relaxing pattern here is your body and mind is going
to be pleased when you are finished looking at it, like winning a casino game. Do you want to try this
extraordinary paying spare time activity?

Mary Barnett:

You can obtain this Precious Cargo by visit the bookstore or Mall. Merely viewing or reviewing it may to be
your solve challenge if you get difficulties for ones knowledge. Kinds of this guide are various. Not only
through written or printed but can you enjoy this book by means of e-book. In the modern era like now, you
just looking by your mobile phone and searching what their problem. Right now, choose your ways to get
more information about your book. It is most important to arrange you to ultimately make your knowledge
are still up-date. Let's try to choose suitable ways for you.
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